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It appears that Mr. Sweeney is suggesting the only access to Hayden

Island be via a new local bridge and that there be no I-5 access to or

from Hayden Island. A similar concept was considered and rejected in

the alternatives evaluation and screening process, summarized in

Chapter 2 of the FEIS.
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